
M E M O R A N D U M  

JUNE 18, 1993 

TO : KAY FLYNN, CHIEF, BUREAU OF RECORDS 

FROM : 

RE: DOCUMENT NO. 4326-92 

WALTER D 'HAESELEER, DIRECTOR, DIVISION OF COMMUNICATIONS & 

DOCKET NO. 920260-TL - COMPREHENSIVE REVIEW OF THE 
REVENUE REQUIREMENTS AND RATE STABILIZATION PLAN OF 
SOUTHERN BELL TELEPHONE AND TELEGRAPH COMPANY 

After reviewing the above-referenced document, it appears that 
that certain information contained therein is no longer needed by 
Staff. Accordingly, I would appreciate it if you would return 
pages 124 - 217 of Document No. 4326-92 to Southern Bell. Thank 
you. 

cc : Division of Communications (Bailey, Norton) 
Division of Legal Services (Green) 


